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	Abstract
	[This is a Call for Proposals (CFP) for enhancements and corrections to the current IEEE 802.15.4 Specification.]

	Purpose
	[This document is intended to announce the Call for Proposals and to motivate contributions.]

	Notice
	This document has been prepared to assist the IEEE P802.15.  It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s). The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.

	Release
	The contributor acknowledges and accepts that this contribution becomes the property of IEEE and may be made publicly available by P802.15.


The following will describe a Call for Proposals (CFP) for Draft Revision to “IEEE 802.15.4-2003 Standard for Telecommunications and Information Exchange between Systems – LAN, MAN Specific Requirements – Part 15: Wireless Medium Access Control (MAC) and Physical Layer (PHY) Specifications for Low-Rate Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPAN).”
Proposals are solicited from members of the Low Rate Task Group 4b, Academia, and Industry for enhancements and corrections to the Standard, with the understanding that the revised standard will be backward compatible.  The scope of these proposals is limited to those described in the Project Authorization Request (PAR) document number 15-04-0037-00-004b, which was approved by the IEEE-SA in March of 2004.

Please submit your proposals to the TG4b Chair, Robert Poor, by July 5, 2004, which is prior to the next IEEE 802.11 Plenary Meeting. 

The IEEE 802.15 July meeting will be held during the week of July 11-16, 2004 at:


Portland Hilton and Executive Tower


Portland, OR

All questions and submissions should be directed to the TG4b Chair:

Robert Poor rpoor@ieee.org
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